
Dear Senate Environment, Communications and the Arts Committee: 
 
I am very glad that you are conducting an inquiry into the  
sexualisation of children. 
 
Together with many others I abhor the sexualisation of children and I urge you to use 
every method to prevent or eliminate this recent evil phenomenon. For the last seven 
years of my retirement I have had the privilege and joy of teaching primary school 
children the Christian faith, as a volunteer. I have a particular delight in noting childhood 
innocence in sexual matters. This attitude should clearly be encouraged not debased 
 
I wish you well in your research & consequent action. 
 
Faithfully yours, 
Spero Katos 
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